

Chadsgrove School

Telephone: 01527 871511 Email: office@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk Website: www.chadsgroveschool.org.uk Meadow Road, Catshill, Bromsgrove, Worcs B61 0JL

Headteacher: **DEB RATTLEY** M.Ed. B.Ed. NPQEL

14th March 2022

Dear Parent Carers

Easter Holiday 2022

I am writing to confirm that school will close for pupils on Wednesday 6th April 2022 re-opening on Monday 25th April 2022.

As always, if you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards.

Yours sincerely

Deb Rattley Headteacher













